
 

 

                                                                                    

PSEG LONG ISLAND 

HOME COMFORT 

PROGRAM ANNOUNCEMENT 

Document #:  HC 2022-01 

Announcement Date:  January 10, 2022 

 

RE: 2022 Home Comfort and Home Performance Program Application Version 1.0 Release 

 
Dear Home Comfort Partners: 
 
PSEG Long Island is pleased to announce the 2022 Home Comfort Program and release of the 2022 Home Comfort and Home 
Performance rebate application workbook.   Effective Saturday, January 15th, all new project submittals must use the 2022 
application.  The application is now available for download at 
https://www.psegliny.com/saveenergyandmoney/homeefficiency/homecomfort/contractors 
 
As with every program year, there are some changes to be aware of for 2022 Home Comfort Program. The good news is the changes 
are minimal when compared to previous years.  You will find the rebates and minimum efficiency requirements have remained the 
same, however there have been some changes to the Post Project Completion Form and Assignment Form and where they are 
located. 
 
We have made minor changes the 2022 rebate application. To help track the ASHP (and controls/thermostat) costs, we have added 
the Heat Pump Cost worksheet. Please include total installed cost per system. Installed cost should include equipment, labor, 
ancillary work required for the installation, fees, taxes, etc. It should exclude any costs that are NOT associated with the project, and 
it should exclude the rebate. 
 
The Post Project Completion Certification Form and the Assignment Letter have been updated AND are no longer located as a tab 
within the rebate application. For 2022, both documents will be available online on the PSEG Long Island website at 
https://www.psegliny.com/saveenergyandmoney/homeefficiency/homecomfort/contractors 
 
The 2022 Contractor Participation Agreement is being finalized and will be made available soon when complete.  Please continue to 
work under the 2021 Contractor Participation Agreement.  When the agreement is available, you will be notified. 
 
Lastly, the 2022 Geothermal rebate application has also been released and is now available for download at  
https://www.psegliny.com/-/media/pseg/lipublic/saveenergyandmoney/rebates/rebate-geothermal.ashx  
 
SAVE THE DATE! We strongly recommend your attendance at our annual 2022 Home Comfort Program orientation.  We will be 
hosting a virtual orientation on Microsoft Teams to review the Home Comfort Program requirements and application on Friday 
January 14, 2022, at 10:00 am. Details and invite to follow … 
 
If you have any issues with the Home Comfort Program or rebate application, please remember you can get additional support at the 
weekly Virtual Open House meetings held most Fridays.  You can also contact myself or Joshua Ebner joshua.ebner@pseg.com with 
questions. 
 
On behalf of myself and the entire Home Comfort team, thank you for your participation. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Jonathan Tham 

 
Jonathan Tham 
Program Administrator, Home Comfort Program 
jonathan.tham@pseg.com 

516.289.6960 
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